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The vision of the Barclay Early Childhood Education Center is to serve as a lighthouse early childhood 
education program by exemplifying best practices to meet the needs of all the children in our community.   

 

 
 
February 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of Barclay Early Childhood Center: 
 
February holds several special events at Barclay Early Childhood Center.  All of our classrooms will be 
participating in lessons and activities related to Black History Month.  Please see our display in the 
front lobby.  February also marks the end of our 2nd marking period!  Report cards will go home on 
Wednesday, February 22nd.  Parent/Teacher Conferences begin the evening of February 22nd and will 
continue through February 24th.  Please note that Barclay Early Childhood Center will not be in 
session on February 23rd and 24th, as our teachers will be meeting with parents.  All Cherry Hill 
Schools are closed on Friday, February 17th for Teacher Inservice and on Monday, 
February 20th for Presidents Day.  If you have not confirmed a conference time with your child’s 
teacher yet, please reach out to the teacher to arrange a time.  We love to share information with you 
about your child’s progress! 
 
Our PTA is hosting a very special event on Thursday, February 9th  from 6 – 7:30  PM, Family Game 
Night.  In addition to the board games that have become a tradition, this year’s featured activity will 
be a pick-up volleyball game.  Lots of fun for everyone!  You can either bring a favorite family game to 
play with your children or join a game set up at one of the tables.  
 
There will be Open Houses for families considering Barclay for next year on Thursday, February 9th at 
2:00 PM and Monday, February 13th at 6:30 PM.  Please share this information if you know of 
someone who might be interested in joining our school community.  
 
Read Across America begins on Monday, February 27th.  There is a theme for each day;  please see the 
calendar and/or website for more information.  
 
I look forward to seeing everyone at Family Game Night!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Karen Rockhill 
Principal 
Barclay Early Childhood Center 


